
DISTRICT 
OFFICE

PICKUP & DROP OFF
ALLOWED

CHESTNUT AVENUE

VILLA FUNDAMENTAL INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL
PLANNED PICKUP & DROPOFF PLAN: MAY 2019

PICKUP/DROP 
OFF POLICY:

FOLLOW 
PATH; NO PICKUP 
OR DROP OFF
Enter from Chestnut 
and follow path 
around District Office.

PICKUP & 
DROP OFF ZONE
Follow path to 
Chestnut; Drop-off 
allowed with Villa staff 
present.

NO PICKUP 
/ DROP OFF

Signs will be posted 
and SAUSD Police will 
be present to alert 
drivers not following 
designated path.

This policy will begin 
Monday, May 13, 
2019 and applies until 
the last day of school, 
May 31st 2019.AFTER 7:30 AM & 1:30/12:30, Entrance To The District Office/Villa 

Parking Lot To Be Blocked For Pickup & Dropoff


